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Thursday 6th June 2018 
Park Lane Room, Mercure York Fairfield Manor Hotel, Shipton 

Road, York, YO30 1XW 

WE WELCOME ALL CPNY COMMUNITY PHARMACY STAFF TO OUR 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
 

Food and refreshments will be available from 6.15pm 
The meeting will start promptly at 7pm 

PLEASE REGISTER YOUR INTEREST IN ATTENDING BY EMAILING: laura.smart@cpny.co.uk  

We require the name/s of every attendee and your exact numbers due to catering arrangements, 

because of the high demand for places for this significant event. 

BOOK YOUR PLACES NOW TO AVOID DISAPPOINTMENT!  
 

 

The guest speakers this year are… 

• Alex Morton NHS - Leads nationally on PCNs from a pharmacy      

perspective 

• Mike Lennox NPA and PSNC - Leads on PCNs for LPCs and             

Contractors 

• Luvjit Kandula PSNC - Head of LPC Engagement and Collaboration 

The AGM evening meeting has been given over to Primary Care Networks 
(PCNs) and is open for all pharmacy staff to attend. 
 

We know exactly how busy and challenging community pharmacy is at the minute and 
it isn't easy to think about something new when you're rushing round at 100 mph try-
ing to chase stock and get the basics done with barely enough staff. That said, Primary 
Care Networks (PCNs) have the potential to have a massive impact on pharmacy going 
forward and is why you need to attend CPNY's AGM meeting. It is absolutely vital that 
all pharmacy staff understand PCNs and that you engage with them at the earliest     
opportunity, to ensure that you don't miss out on a golden opportunity for community 
pharmacy's future. 

 

The event is sponsored by  
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